

Issue: 45

18 March

2016

Haughton

MEETING INDIVIDUAL NEEDS

Dear Parents and Carers,

Coffee Morning Thursday 24th March (10.00am—12.00pm)

We're hoping you can join us for our coffee morning next week. It's a friendly, informal occasion where you can call in, have a drink and a hot cross bun/biscuit (on us!) and a friendly chat. We'd love to see some new faces. Please pop in if you can.



HAUGHTON SCHOOL FAMILY DISCO

Thursday 24th March 5.00—7.00pm



We're all looking forward to our Disconext week! Tickets are still available from the School Office at £1.00 per person.

Many thanks to those of you who have sent in Easter eggs / prizes for our raffle / tombola.

Donations are always very welcome!

SWIMATHON (Date change)



Swimmers will be collectively swimming a mile for Sports Relief 2016 next **Wednesday**

Relief 2016 next Wednesday 23rd March.

Many thanks to those of you who have already donated. If you would like to donate please send

the money into school in a sealed envelope or alternatively you can donate via your online Parent Pay account.

Thank you for your support.

Dates for your Diary...

Class 6 visit to St Mary's Church, Madeley Monday 21st March (pm)

Badgers visit to Apley Farm Tuesday 22nd March

Class 5 visit to St Mary's Church, Madeley Tuesday 22nd March (am)

Charity Swimathon
Pupils collectively swimming
a mile for Sports Relief
Wednesday 23rd March

Easter Family Disco Thursday 24th March 5.00pm—7.00pm

Coffee Morning
Thursday 24th March
10.00am—12.00pm
(drop in anytime)

Easter Holidays

Break up— Thursday 24th March Return to school— Tuesday 12th April Monday 11th April is a PD Day

Don't forget..... Please keep us informed of any changes to your contact details. It is essential that we are able to contact you in case of an emergency <u>at all times</u>.

BADGERS WYEVALE GARDEN CENTRE VISIT

On Monday this week Badgers class visited Wyevale Garden Centre as part of their "Spring" topic work.



The children enjoyed looking around the garden centre and choosing some seeds to take back to school and grow.

Children will be planting and growing cress, cucumber, salad leaves, carrots and runner beans.



Stephen the Manager at Wyevale very kindly donated some compost!





CLASS 7 BREAD MAKING

This week the children in Class 7 have been busy making herby bread as part of their topic work on "Green Fingers".



Children used four different herbs.

They really enjoyed baking and tasting their bread!







